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Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Dear Ann, 

 

Draft Food Hygiene Rating (Wales) Bill – technical briefing from 

government officials 

 

As you will be aware, the Health and Social Care Committee received a 

technical briefing on the above draft Bill on 2 February 2012.  

 

In your letter of 24 January, you asked to be kept informed of any issues 

arising from that briefing. Please find below the links to— 

1. the Record of Proceedings for the meeting, and   

2. correspondence from the Minister for Health and Social Services 

providing additional information requested by the Committee.   

 

Record of Proceedings, Health and Social Care Committee, 2 February 

2012 

http://www.senedd.assemblywales.org/documents/s5704/2%20February%202

012.html?CT=2#Bill  

 

Correspondence  

http://www.senedd.assemblywales.org/documents/s5995/Paper%2011.pdf  

 

A copy of this letter goes to Nick Ramsay AM as Chair of the Enterprise and 

Business Committee.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mark Drakeford AC AM 

Cadeirydd - Chair  

 

Ann Jones AC AM 

Cadeirydd y Pwyllgor Cymunedau, Cydraddoldeb a 

Llywodraeth Leol 

Chair, Communities, Equality and Local Government 

Committee 
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